October 18, 1963

On October 18, 1963 the Antrim Planning Board met
at 8;30 P. M., in the Selectmen's office in the Town
Hall. Present were Byron Butterfield, Chariman,
Ralph Little, Evereft Chamberlain, Eleanor Lane and
Mildved Dudley,

Mr. Butterfield agreed to intevview My. Carrol Nichols
with vegard to veplacing one member who vesigned,

The bathing beach, and how to improve conditions, was
discussed at length. Also mentiomd was the preservation
of the "0ld School site.’’

It:was agreed that the Secretary would write to My,
Theodove Havdwick, President of the Lions Club and My,
Robert Morrill, President of the Chamber of Commerce

to sit in on our next meeting to find out what can be
accomplished by the vavious organizations working together.
The next meeting date was set Jov Wednesday, October 23
to be held at the town hall in the Selectmen’'s Office.

My, Little turned over to the Treasurer the balance of
$5.90 from the prirking and sale of the booklets " Town of
Antrim, !

Mr. Little also reluctantly turned over to the Secretary all
bapers perviaining to zoning in Antrim as apparently nothing
can be accomplished at the present time,

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 P. M. )
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October I8, 1963

Myr. TReodore Hardwick, President
The Lions Club
Antrim, N, H,

Dear Mr. Hardwick:

The Antrim Planning Board would like to have
you meet with them on Wednesday, October 23vd., at
7:30 P. M. in the Selectmen's office in the town hall.

The purpose of this meeting being to coordinate
the organizations in Anirim to find out what we can
accomplish by working together.

Will you please let me know as soon as possible
if this will be convenient for you.

Sincerely yours,

Mildred Dudley
Secretary
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